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HearingComments, DNREC (MailBox Resources)

From: DoNotReply@delaware.gov
Sent: Saturday, June 22, 2024 9:48 AM
To: HearingComments, DNREC (MailBox Resources); russejo@gmail.com
Subject: Public Hearing Comments

Comments on Docket #2024-P-MULTI-0007 -- US Wind Project 
 
Name: Jon Russell 
Phone: 3017173109 
Email Address: russejo@gmail.com 
Organization: No 
 
Comments: 
I am concerned about the shallow cable placement of the high power transmission lines proposed across the 3Rs beach, 
wetlands and the bay. We’re talking about mega watts of power being set only 3 feet below the surface in an area that 
has many feet of drifting sand above and below the water level. There are many boaters, skiers, tubers, clammers and 
fishermen that will be way too close to these transmission lines. We don’t need this danger in our waterways or 
anywhere else. I am also concerned about the noise from the drilling at 3Rs. I’m only a half mile from 3Rs with many 
other homes a lot closer. The homes that are this close to the Virginia Beach landing have constant loud noise and 
vibrations 24/7. We don’t need this disturbance. Thank you for your consideration. 
 


